
 
 

Newsletter 
 Thursday 05th December 2019 

 

   
This will be our last newsletter of 2019, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look forward to seeing you all in 2020. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Values for Life – Resilience  
This is the value for this half term, which links values of perseverance, 

courage and self-belief.  

 
       

 

     

 

 

 

Class Updates 

Oaks 
This week we have been practising comprehension and we are starting to study ‘The 

Night Before Christmas’ poem. 

We are multiplying and dividing fractions by whole numbers and changing improper 

fractions to mixed fractions and vice versa. We are painting winter landscapes and will be 

baking gingerbread. 

Willows 
This week in Willows we have been finishing our learning about ‘The Great Fire of 

London’. All the children have really enjoyed this topic, and we know lots of facts. 

In Maths we have been focussing on one more and one less, and using numbers lines to 

add two 2 digit numbers. 

Please can you work with your children at home to practise their lines for the nativity. 
Thank you.  

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday afternoon for our nativity.  

 
Class Attendance – The class with the highest attendance from the last two 

weeks will have a little in class treat from their teacher. This will run from Friday 22nd 

to the current Thursday. Let’s see which class can get 100% attendance every. 

Willows – 95.33%      

Oaks – 95.87 %      Well Done Oaks 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Times Table Olympics  
Well done to the following children who 
have achieved their Times Tables Olympic 
awards;  

Barley – Level 3 

Jack T – Level 4  

Josh P – Level 5 

Jessica - Silver 

Football Tournament –  

Years 4-5-6 
Well done to all the children that took part in 

the 3rd round of the Football League, you all 

showed great sportsmanship.  

Before the games could be totalled, Woodton 

and Ellingham Primary needed to have one last 

game with each other, which they done this 

Monday. Final scores will be announced soon. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Parent App 
Clubs for lunchtimes and after school 

are now on the Parent App. If you 

would like to sign your child up then 

please give consent online. Any 

monies for certain clubs will need to 

be paid into the office. 

We are sorry to hear a few parents are 

still having problems with their app’s. 

We have been in contact with Pupil 

Asset and they have assured us they 

have no registered faults at present, 

and have advised to delete the app 

and then download again. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Scholastic Book Club 
The deadline is nearing for final orders to 

be placed. Please place any book orders by 

midnight on the 10th of December. 

Thank you for supporting and raising 

money for the school. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Swimming Gala 
Well done to all those that took part 

in the Swimming Gala, you all done so 

well. Congratulations to our qualifiers; 

William Bidle for fastest Butterfly, 

Jessica Roberts for fastest 

breaststroke and Miles Clitheroe for 

fastest backstroke. They will be 

representing the Hobart Cluster on 

the 25th February, details to follow. 

 

PE Kits 

Can we remind ALL that 

PE kits need to be 

brought into school every 

Monday. Thank you 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Pantomime 
The Pantomime is approaching fast and 

just wanted to give a reminder that all 

children will need a packed lunch on this 

day. If you require a lunch to be ordered 

then please speak to the office before next 

week. 

Thank you 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Remembrance Service 
Woodton Church would like to say a big thank you to all that attended the Remembrance service and a 

thank you to all the children that helped with the displays for this special day. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary   

Friday 6th December – PTA – Children choose a Christmas gift for £1 
Tuesday 10th December – Willows Nativity & Hot Chocolate in the hall 2pm – 3.15pm 
Thursday 12th December – Christmas Service @ Woodton Church with parents from 2.30 pm 
Friday 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch 
Monday 16th December – Whole school trip to the Pantomime 
Wednesday 18th December – Last day of term 
Monday 6th January – Return to school 
Monday 13th January – Oaks Swimming starts, finishes end of March 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA 
The PTA would like to say a big thank you to everyone that came and supported the Christmas Fayre this 

year. They raised an amazing £417.  

Their next event is tomorrow, the PTA Christmas present morning. The children can bring in money and 

purchase a gift for their family. All gifts will be priced at £1 each. 

The PTA will help the children wrap it and write a gift tag and then they will bring it home and place under 

the Christmas tree ready for Christmas. 

 

The PTA would like to thank everyone for all their support over the year, and wish all a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Menu Change – December 
There will be a slight change to the school menu 

next week. 

11th December – Oriental Chicken 

12th December – Fish Finger Lunch 

13th December – Christmas Lunch 

 

Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch 

Friday 13th December 
Next Friday is Christmas jumper day, all children can come in wearing a Christmas themed 

jumper with non-uniform and bring £1 for charity. For those who have ordered the 

Christmas lunch this has been ordered in advance and is already on the system. If you didn’t 

order a Christmas meal then you will need to provide your child with a packed lunch for this 

day. 

 


